
Report of the Riccarton//Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

7. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members were provided with an opportunity to share issues of concern and give a brief update 

on community activities.  In particular, the following items were raised: 
 
 (a) That staff be requested to provide an update to the next meeting of the Transport and Roading 

Committee with respect to progress with traffic counts on Gilberthorpes and Buchanans Roads, 
as requested at the Board meeting on 11 March 2007. 

 
 (b) Bob Shearing tabled a notice of motion regarding the continuation of Board appointments to 

Riccarton Bush Trust following the upcoming elections.  This notice of motion will be considered 
by the Board at its extraordinary meeting on 27 August 2007. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


